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Shenker & Bonaparte LLP
One SW Columbia St .
Suite 475 Portland , OR 97258

Dear Bob,

Like T mentioned in my letter of June 27, 2006, even before I met you in person, I
sincerely believed that you will be the one to come through for us. Finalty when we met’
in person, just by our conversation, I was able to confirm my belief. I have worked with
more than my share of attorneys since 1999 from the time during my divorce to present
(long story), and most of them were really good, but some weren’t.

You are unlike any attorney I have ever worked with. You are methodical, thorough and
good at what you do, and most of all, you spend quality time to know everything about
your client and their case in order to assure its success and victory.

You and your assistant Gabrielle are the best. You have been really kind and patient with
us. I wish you and your group contimmous success and victory also in all your
undertakings.

Again, thank you very much for everything.

Sincerely,

" May Ochia



